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Creating community through service and professional development

Upcoming Events
 

Hello Rotaract!

This week's general meeting will have information about this year's International
Spring Break trip, so don't miss out if you are considering applying for the trip!
Also, Charter Dinner is coming up. See more details below in the chair updates. 

Check out our upcoming events and meetings coming up: 

10/30



10/30
General Meeting
8:00-9:00pm
Located at Michigan League in Henderson room.

11/10
Local Service Event
Making fleece blankets. 

11/13
Charter Dinner
7:00pm 
Located at Cottage Inn. See below to RSVP.

11/27
General Meeting
Located at Michigan League in Henderson room.

Rent-A-Rotaractor Opportunities

11/18 
We have an opportunity to make leaves at a Rotarian's home. If you are able to help
out for a few hours on this Sunday, there will be more information at the general
meeting.

For more information, check out the chair updates below!

Chair Updates
Social Chair

On November 13th at 7 pm, come to Cottage Inn on East Williams St. for our



On November 13th at 7 pm, come to Cottage Inn on East Williams St. for our
annual Charter Dinner. This is a great opportunity to meet Rotarians and enjoy a
catered dinner with your favorite club! We will also be recognizing our new
members, with a special surprise for each one of you! Tickets are $10 pre-sale; $12
at the door. Payable in cash or Venmo (@Rotaract) 

Please click here to RSVP.

International Trip Chair

If you're interested in the International Spring Break Trip come out to this week's
general meeting! We'll be going over all the details of our amazing trip and
answering any questions!

If you cannot make it or have and questions contact Sam (stalsma@umich.edu) or
Ophelia (odeng@umich.edu). 

Vice President

If you are interested in attending a Rotary meeting, even if you can't stay the whole
time, please contact me by email at sdemil@umich.edu so I can add you to the list
(and please include how long you can stay; the meetings are from 12-1:30). You will
have transportation provided to and from the meeting, lunch included, and a chance
to meet and interact with Rotarians. The following are speakers for the upcoming
meetings:

10/31 -  President Schlissel, speaking on the state of the University and the
challenges it faces today.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out to me!
Thank you so much and have a lovely week! 
 
Local Service Chair

Our next service project will be Saturday, November 10th. We will be making fleece
blankets for Mott children's hospital. More information will be presented at
Tuesday's meeting.

The first Local Service Committee meeting will take place this Tuesday at 7:15 pm
in the basement of the League before the general meeting. If you're interested,
please sign up HERE. If you can't attend, please email me at mkkoch@umich.edu. 

Treasurer 

Please pay your $20 dues! Venmo @Rotaract or pay in cash at the meeting. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdkr_rjujbSZUox-EHhHSVsn89nIWmTn4zutIelll2G362hLg/viewform?usp=pp_url
mailto:stalsma@umich.edu
mailto:odeng@umich.edu
mailto:sdemil@umich.edu
https://doodle.com/poll/ti6vpnefvxc9g6u6
mailto:mkkoch@umich.edu


Professional Development Chair

The Rotaract-Rotary mentorship program is currently in the process of being set up!
If you want to have an Ann Arbor Rotary Club member as a mentor, you can join the
program by indicating interest here! If you have any questions about the program or
the form, please let me know at cemsami@umich.edu.

International Initiatives

Grace English School is a non-profit after-school program in Guatemala where
students can learn English. We are looking for volunteers to video chat with
students to help them learn. The time commitment is very flexible and the students
who often come from areas of poverty would love to chat with you! Fill out
this form to sign up or email kaitherm@umich.edu if you're interested.
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